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17th February 2023 
 

World Book Day! 

Dear Parents, 

Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day; a day to help to foster a love of reading in our children.  

This year, your child may choose to come to school dressed as their favourite book character or bring 

props linked to the text.  It would be amazing if they could also bring the book the character is from 

along with them and they can share extracts of the book to their class. To go with your child’s costume, 

we are holding a whole school competition! This year’s competition is ‘Character Bedroom Design’.  

Bedrooms reflect a person’s personality – through the colours, decor, bedding, items etc. We would love 

to see your child design a bedroom for their chosen book character. This could be done in a number of 

ways; they could use drawings, use cuttings from magazines, they could paint, they can create digital 

art to show the bedroom or they could even make a small model of the bedroom from an old shoe box!  

The bedroom designs will then be judged by an impartial judge and the winners will receive a prize! 

There will be one winner per class.  

 

 

Throughout the day, children will be immersed in a range of different activities all focussed around 

reading and developing a love of reading. There will be opportunities for your child to read for pleasure 

and to share books with their peers.   

 

All pupils at Moor First will be given a £1.00 Virtual Book Token to spend.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Wood 

Reading Lead 
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